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Minnesota Prescription Drug Affordability Board 
 

Mission and Vision Statement 
 
The Minnesota Prescription Drug Affordability Board is committed to advancing the health 
and well-being of all Minnesotans by ensuring access to affordable prescription 
medications. 
 
Our Vision is a future Minnesota where all patients can afford and access the prescription 
drugs they need and where the overall cost of prescription drugs is sustainable for the 
health care system as a whole. 
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Minnesota Prescription Drug Affordability Board 

Values Statement 
 
 
The Minnesota Prescription Drug Affordability Board members and staff are 
committed to: 
 
 
Promoting affordability and access to prescription drugs for all Minnesota patients, 
including patient communities disproportionately impacted by high prescription drug costs 
 
Soliciting and encouraging patient engagement through listening sessions and direct 
outreach to a broad and inclusive range of patient communities 
 
Carefully considering and incorporating patient and stakeholder feedback in all our work 
 
Ensuring open and transparent deliberations and letting data drive our decision making 
 
Always focusing on the impact our decisions will have on patients’ access to the 
medications they need 
 
Conducting our work with integrity and accountability 
 
Being responsible stewards of the data and information that we collect and use in our work 
 
 
 
 
 
 


